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Comments: To  whom it may concern:  I am an equestrian and I use the multi use trails within the Angeles

National Forest and other public lands.  We share the trail with hikers and mountain bikers.  There is some times

when there is difficulty with horses and bikes but we make it work because they are small and moveable and they

can step off the trail...these new Electric bikes can NOT  be allowed on these trails!  There is no way that horses,

a flight animal can be expected to share a single track trail on a hillside with a motorized vehicle that can not step

off the trail for us to pass. Something tragic will happen~ Motorized electric bikes are for the street not the trails.

Thank you for protecting our open spaces.  Jan Owen


